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Hotel Safety Protocol 
 
Since their founding over 90 years ago, health and safety have been at the heart of Marriott’s approach 
to hospitality. This commitment to their guests continues to anchor them and it informs their decisions 
as we all adapt to new challenges presented by COVID-19. Marriott understand’s that people are 
thinking about travel differently now. That’s why they have elevated their standards and rigorous 
protocols to create hospitality norms and behaviors to address the unique challenges presented by the 
current pandemic environment. Click here to read about the new filtration system installed at the hotel 
as well as Marriott’s Commitment to Clean. 
 
Social distancing measures may be in place at the time of the event. Therefore, we encourage you to 
register and make your housing arrangements early due to potential limited capacity. Don’t miss 
out on your chance to meet live again with your friends and colleagues! 
Customers should review government travel guidance to confirm eligibility and requirements for 
travel. See travelguidance.marriott.com. 
 
The health and safety of our guests is our top priority: COVID-19 updates and what to expect at our 
hotel. 
 
For information on Montgomery County Maryland current vaccination and infection rates, as well as 
regulations, please visit: https://montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/  
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